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The Jewish

Upcoming
Events

11/03 Diversity in
Judaism

1/18 Picnic on Landis -
Bring your own food!

gp— : 11/30 Powerful Jewish

GOODBYE BROOKE Veterans with VSU

From the JSU EBoard —

As the semester comes to a close, we have to say goodbye to our
incredible Assistant Director Brooke. Brooke graduates from FSU this
semester with a Bachelor's in Political Science.

Brooke started with JSU in the summer of 2020 when we first became
an RSO. She was first just a member of JSU then was the chair of the
Spiritual and Cultural Experiences Committee before moving up to
the Vice President of Programming.

As the Assistant Director, Brooke has contributed greatly to Jewish
life on campus. She has attended Senate advocating on our behalf,
has planned fantastic educational programs, and has overall been a
fantastic friend to not just our board, but also all of our members.

The work that Brooke has done for the Jewish Student Union will
never be forgotten as she moves on to bigger and better things.

We wish you the best of luck in all of your future endeavors, and
please know that there is always a home for you at JSU.
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RECAP OF THE SEMESTER SO
FAR

By Sarah Schuminsky, Director of Qutreach

Is it really November already? Our first semester as an
agency has literally flown by from partnerships with other
Jewish organizations to agencies alike. We started off
with the High Holidays and moved into other educational
events, ranging from topics on Diaspora Languages to
Jews around the World. We even sponsored a movie with
the SLC, bringing in over 80 students! You also got to see
us in action through our board takeovers! We're so
excited for our 4 amazing events this month and cannot
wait to see you there!

A Message from the Director

Hi JSU! My name is Brandon and I have the honor
of serving as the Director of JSU this year. This
year has been off to a fantastic start, holding
several fun and exciting events. I am so excited
for all of you to see what is in store for next
semester as we officially introduce Jewish
Heritage Month to Florida State University in
January!

As we begin to wrap up this semester, please look
towards our social media (@fsujsu on instagram)
for future events and announcements. We look
forward to sharing this organization with you, and
if you have any questions or concerns, please feel
free to email me at jsu.director@gmail.com



